Dear Patient,

This letter is to inform you that myself, Dr. Eleni Kidanu, DPM will be leaving The Foot
Institute and the province of Alberta, my last day will be March 28th, 2024.

| will be leaving you in the good hands of my colleagues at The Foot Institute Dr. Corey
Drew and Dr. Jason Lehr to continue your current care and treatment plan. I am
confident they can provide the podiatric care that you need.

It has been a privilege to treat you, and to build the strong patient- physician rapport to
better serve you. Thank you for trusting me to be a part of your podiatric care. | have
greatly enjoyed treating you and getting to know you.

At this time, | have taken medical leave and will be available for any questions about
your podiatric care until March 28th via telephone visits. Please be aware it will not be
as prompt of a response, as my health is of utmost importance at the moment. Ifitis
urgent or you need to be seen in person, you can schedule an appointment with Dr.
Drew or Dr.Lehr.

If you have any questions about the transition of your care, would like to speak to me or

would like to schedule an appointment with Dr. Drew and Dr. Lehr please call 403-242-
3668.

Sincerely,
Lo Sidows

Dr. Eleni Kidanu, DPM



